O
W\J PINE MOUNTAIN CLUB
ol EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS COMMITTEE
MINUTES, 6/22/224

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 9:00 BY Andrew Jones

OLD BUSINESS: Workstream updates were presented by attendees. Discussion followed regarding
preparation of the community for wildfires. Andrew presented handouts prepared

by KCFD following wildfires with successful outcomes. Community preparation,
the ability to shelter in place, and coordination between KCFD and community

were the focus of these publications.

There was a brief discussion of the recent POST fire, it’s outcomes, and what we
could have done to be more prepared as a community Fire Safe Council is
implementing a new program (HIZ) to promote home safety, hardening, and
preparation for wildfires.

Among future plans discussed was our community ability to shelter in place. We
do not currently have an establishment within the community that offers the
opportunity, so the committee has made this a priority among our future wildfire

preparations.

TREASURER’S REPORT: $174.22 — Petty Cash
$582.04 - Radio Sales

NEW BUSINESS: It was suggested by Andrew that we circulate updates, issues, questions on-line,
prior to our meetings to avoid wasting minutes during the meeting.

Team Rubicon and Fire Safe Council have received grant monies to clear the
areas surrounding and adjoining PMC. This would start at the periphery interface

with the forest to disallow fire from reaching the community. Updates on this
project will continue as the program progresses.

MEETING ADJOURNED: 10:00.
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